Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Aquaculture
The Florida Aquaculture Review Council - Call for Statements of Interest

Dear Colleagues,

The Florida Aquaculture Review Council, an advisory council to the Commissioner of Agriculture, is pleased to announce a Call for Statements of Interest to perform applied aquaculture research and economic development projects during Florida fiscal year 2023-24 (July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024). The full application guide, including a detailed list of research priorities, is attached to this email and can also be found on our website here under "Program Resources". Please note that the templates in this document are fillable.
Applicants must submit their complete Statement of Interest to the Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Division of Aquaculture, no later than 5:00 p.m. EST on December 10, 2021. Late or incomplete submissions will not be accepted. All questions about this funding opportunity and complete statements of interest should be directed to Dr. Marcy Cockrell at Marcy.Cockrell@FDACS.gov. Please share this announcement widely with any relevant

colleagues.
